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Minnesota Slip Bridge to undergo Routine Maintenance, Wednesday, May 29, 2019

[Duluth, MN] The Minnesota Slip Bridge will undergo routine maintenance on Wednesday, May 29th from 8 a.m. until noon. During
this time, the bridge will be closed to pedestrian traffic, and will have short time frames where the bridge will be closed for marine
traffic as well.
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